
 

 

29 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Reminder revision timetable building workshop 

A reminder that there is a revision timetable building workshop being run after school on Tuesday 3 October 

3.00 to 4.30 pm in Beechurst hall. 

There is still time to sign up if you would like your child to attend please visit: SchoolCloud - Soham Village 

College 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ed Slingsby     

Deputy Headteacher    

eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk  
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